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Advisory # G02-2022-A-054  

409 Off-Ramp to Airport Rd.  Temporary Closure 

From: Airport Development and Technical Services - Engineering, Architecture & 

Construction  

Contact: Massimo Circelli, massimo.circelli@gtaa.com, 416-346-3654 

Date: 2022-10-27 

In order to accommodate the safe and timely execution of the Viscount Bridge and 409 On-

Ramps Rehabilitation, the 409 Off-Ramp to Airport Road will be closed daily (08:30-

15:30) from Monday October 31st – Monday November 7th (excluding the weekend). 

Traffic from Hwy. 427 Southbound to Airport Rd./Viscount Rd. will be forced to exit only at 

Viscount Road. Paid duty officers will be stationed at the Viscount Road off-ramp 

intersection, as well as the American Dr./Viscount Rd. intersection to help minimize 

congestion. Viscount Road will be fully open in both directions during this time.  
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